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Gary and Anna, from Learning Disability 
England, spoke to us about the campaign 
for accessible Covid-19 information.

Self-advocates from all around the country 
have helped with the campaign.

They have written to the Government, 
asking for accessible Covid-19 information 
to be released quickly, to help keep people 
safe. 

How can you get involved?

You can see the letter here: 
bit.ly/LetterToGov
Click or type the link into your internet 
browser. 

You could send the letter to your local 
Member of Parliament (MP). You can find out 
who your MP is here: 
members.parliament.uk/members/Commons

You can email  
anna.balding@ldengland.org.uk
to join the campaign group.
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Our group members said…

Our next Zoom meeting is on Monday 7th December, 
2.30pm - 3.30pm.

We will be talking about flu jabs and Annual Health 
Checks. Have you had yours this year…?

We all need information we can 

understand about Covid-19, not just 

people with learning disabilities. 

The news and press briefings should 

all be accessible.

What will happen if you don’t 

get a response from the 

Government about accessible 

Covid-19 information?

I used the 

Patient Advice 

and Liaison 

Service (PALS) 

to help get NHS 

information in 

the format that I 

needed. 


